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April 21, 2021 
 
Columbus Division of Police Marine Patrol Unit 
Timothy Gordon, Police Officer  
120 Marconi Boulevard   
Columbus, OH  43215 
 
Dear Officer Gordon, 
 
On behalf of Director Mary Mertz of the Ohio Department of Natural Resources and Chief Glenn Cobb of 
the Ohio Division of Parks & Watercraft, we are pleased to announce that the Columbus Division of 
Police Marine Patrol Unit is being awarded a 2021 Marine Patrol Assistance Grant in the amount of 
$32,941.18. 
 
Several items must be emailed to me to receive this funding. Complete and sign the enclosed agreement. 
Provide an updated and signed ordinance or resolution authorizing your agency to enter into an agreement 
with the ODNR Division of Parks and Watercraft. If your Estimated Budget requires revisions, update the 
enclosed Excel spreadsheet. Below is a checklist of what to complete and send back to me. 
 
Marine Patrol Assistance Grant Agreement checklist: 

1. Complete pages 3, 8, 9, and 10 on the Agreement (scan and email) _____ 

2. Acquire a current Ordinance or Resolution (scan and email) _____ 

3. Adjust the Estimated Budget (if needed) including the signature line (email Excel document) _____ 

4. Return all documents to me by May 21, 2021 or request an extension as soon as possible _____ 
 

Please contact me via phone 614-265-6504 or e-mail Cynthia.Bellar@dnr.ohio.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cindy Bellar 
Natural Resources Administrator/Captain – Central District 
Division of Parks and Watercraft 
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